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THE BRUSH OF SUCCESS

(Peekskill, New York)... Mayor John G. Testa and members of the Common Council will join
Roger Hamilton at ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate the reopening of Brush Graphics at its
new location on Friday, November 1,2002 at 5:00 pm at 4 North Division Street.

Roger Hamilton is the owner and creative mind behind Brush Graphics, a neighborhood business
located in the heart of downtown Peekskill, where patrons can bring their ideas and receive
assistance in preparing brochures, flyers, newsletters and other publications. Mr. Hamilton began
his business as a tribute to his mother, who believed that her son could and would establish a
viable business in downtown Peekskill. In addition to serving the marketing needs of his clients,
Mr. Hamilton, who holds an undergraduate degree in Business and Accounting, also assist
individuals and companies in preparing tax returns for submittal to the state and federal
government on April 15th.

"My company is here to meet the needs of the community. We can prepare flyers, literature,
business cards, promotional items to suit the needs of our customers. We can customize our
products to meet anyone's needs, whether it is an individual planning a holiday event to
companies planning a marketing campaign. We are part of the business community in
Downtown Peekskill," stated Roger Hamilton.

"Brush Graphics has been part of the downtown business community since 1997. My colleagues
on the Common Council and I congratulate Roger on his expansion. We wish him much success
in this endeavor," remarked Mayor John G. Testa.
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